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Staff news

1 Asli Pehlivan begins PhD studies within Laboratory Astrophysics (in collaboration with
Malmö Högskola)

Seminars

See http://www.astro.lu.se/Seminars/ and http://particle.thep.lu.se/Seminars/

Visitors

24-27 Karin Öberg (Harvard University) visits Lund Observatory as part of The Källén seminars for
breakthrough discoveries

Absenses, trips and other travel

2-5 Anders Johansen attends the annual retreat of Copenhagen University’s StarPlan centre in
Bormio, Italy

3-6 Dainis Dravins attends the workshop Exoplanet Observations with the E-ELT, at ESO in
Garching, Germay

7 Dainis Dravins attends a meeting on Photonics, at University of Latvia in Riga
10-12 Johan Bijnens attends the workshop Light Meson Dynamics at the Institute for Nuclear

Physics in Mainz and presents a talk
11-20 Ross Church is in Cambridge
12 Johan Rathsman attends Seminarium kring erfarenheter och slutsatser fr̊an utvärderingen av

fysik in Stockholm
12-21 Melvyn B. Davies undertakes collaborative visits and gives talks in Warwick, Oxford and

Exeter, England
14 Ross Church visits Andrew Levan in Warwick, England
17-19 Thomas Bensby visits IoA, Cambridge
17-19 Torbjörn Sjöstrand attends small-x miniworkshop at DESY, Hamburg
24-7/3 Leif Lönnblad attends workshop at ITN in Seattle

Important dates, seminars and events

10-11 Star and Planet Formation For All, meeting in Lundmarksalen
13 Seminar by Flavio Seno, Padua University, Exploring the universe of protein folds, Lecture

room F, 15.15
14 Sigurdur Ægir Jónsson defends his PhD thesis, Protein Aggregation: Computational Modeling

and Monte Carlo Algorithm Development, Lundmarksalen 10.15
19 General Department meeting 15.15
21 Lloyd Sanders defends his PhD thesis, Stochasticity in Biophysical Systems, Lundmarkshalen

13.15

27 Källén seminar by Karin Öberg, Icy origins: the chemistry of planet formation, Lundmarksalen
14.15
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